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Year 3 Christmas Experience at St Mark’s Church 
 

22nd November 2022 
 
To Parents/Carers, 
 
Next week, Year 3 will be visiting St Marks Church. This links in with our Religious Education 
focus for the term; ‘How do Christians celebrate Christmas?’  
 
The year we will be split into 3 groups and go on different days. Children will not need to 
bring anything special to school for the trip and will need to be in normal school uniform. 
 
Both 3DG & 3JL will go on Thursday 1st December, whilst the 3FK will go on Friday 2nd 
December. Each group’s visit will only last for a few hours and children will be back in school 
before home time. As 3DG’s visit will go over lunch, they will eat when they return to school 
at 12:45. Children in 3DG who usually have a hot lunch, will be provided with a packed lunch 
from Chartwells. 
 
The trip is completely free of charge and we will be walking to the church. As this is case, we 
do not need a permission form to be returned. A form would have been signed upon 
starting Talbot Primary to cover all local walking trips.  
 
Your child will be informed which day they will be going on. If you do have any questions or 
queries, please contact the class teacher. Please be aware THEY MUST have a coat as the 
walk to the church could be cold / wet.   
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
The Year 3 Team 
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